
 
 
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF PLAINVILLE 

TOWN COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Plainville Town Council will hold public hearings at 
7:00 p.m. on Monday June 19, 2023, in the Municipal Center to consider: 

 
1. Proposed Ordinance entitled "Ordinance Establishing Fourth Quarter Transfers for the 

Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2023." 
 

2. An additional appropriation 
 

3. Final Draft Report of the Charter Revision Commission 
 

Copies of said proposed ordinance and final draft report are available for public inspection in 
the office of the Town Clerk. 
 
Dated at Plainville, Connecticut this 16th day of June 2023 

Plainville Town Council 
 
By Cindy A. Porrini, Town Clerk & Clerk of the Town Council 
 
 

 


	Plainville Town Council

